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Dear Parent or Guardian,

Your child is getting ready to begin our unit on Space (Space Envaders; Standards 6.E.1.1, 6.E.1.2, 6.E.1.3).   As a way to introduce this unit, students will be viewing the film Apollo 13 and answering a series of questions based on the film.  Apollo 13 is rated PG, and I would like your permission to show this film to your son or daughter.  For more information on the film you can visit the website http://www.kids-in-mind.com/ .  If you do not feel this film is appropriate please check the box marked I do not wish my child to watch at the bottom of this form and an alternate form of assessment will be provided for your child.  If you would like your child to watch, leave the box empty.
Thank you for a wonderful year,

The 6th Grade Science Team
Ms. Flythe, Mr. Glass, Ms. Hawks
□ I do not wish my child to watch
Student Name:________________________________
Parent Signature_______________________________Date___________________
RETURN FORM BY TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 12, 2013
